
MR & MRS DIETRICH FELGENDREHER 
6708 Georgetown Road 
Midway, Kentucky 40347 

Ph and Fax (502) 695-1297 
E-mail: PferdeHOF@aol.com 

May 29,2007 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, ICY 40602 

RE: Kentucky American Water Case # 2007-00134 

Dear Mr. Melnykovych: 

I am a Franklin County resident and farm owner whose property is scheduled for a 
massive invasion from the KAW pipeline on two entire sides , essentially shutting down 
my business operation of raising, training, and breeding horses, hay production, and 
affecting the operation of our Kentucky Department of Agriculture approved CEM 
quarantine facility for imported mares and stallions. Business aside, the low forested 
land where the Buck Run Creek travels through my property and wildlife abounds, will 
be destroyed as we know it. Needless to say, I am not happy about how this planned 
pipeline will directly impact my beautiful land and our daily lives. 

I fblly understand the concept of eminent domain and have a guarded respect for its use 
when appropriate. I also understand how important it is for Central Kentucky citizens to 
have dependable, affordable water. Likewise, I recognize that each time a utility provider 
needs to pass through private property there will be a good amount of yelping. 

I am at a loss, although, to understand how this massive, disruptive pipeline project can 
be considered a good, reasonable, and cost effective plan when credible data and research 
indicate that other alternatives would be preferable and more palatable from multiple 
vantage paints. It is with grave concern that I suspect the motivation for this project has 
more association with corporate marketing strategy than with providing affordable and 
dependable water to the people of Kentucky. 

I am hopefbl that the right choice will be made for the people of our region and that our 
concerned citizens will be regarded. 
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